
Vicksburg Soccer Organization 

June Board Meeting 

Bovina Soccer Complex 

June 22, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:14 PM. 

Attending: Chelsea Whitten, Michael Guidry, Matt Malej, Joey Windham, Claire Huntley, Anne Mullins, 

Stephanie Gilliam, Keith Martin, Anita Martin, Jose Llopis 

Minutes from May 2015 will be voted on July 2015.  

Agenda items:  

- Academy 

- Registration 

- Street Soccer 

- Concession Stand 

- Uniform Order 

 

Academy 

Pool training within the Academy will be open to all age groups (U4-U 12). Training date/time is still being 

discussed to try to pinpoint the appropriate time for the U4 age group.   

One option is to train prior to games if another time is too difficult to schedule.  Concerns discussed regarding 

losing interest because they are tired if they practice right before the game. Will re-evaluate attendance over 

time and come up with works best for the majority of kids.  

Registration 

Registration should open on our website July 1 for Division III.  The MSA 2014-2015 year ends June 30. The 

2015-2016 year begins July 1, 2015 and runs through June 30, 2016. 

Street Soccer 

Street soccer can no longer be played at the Bovina Complex due to insurance with MSA expiring on June 30. 

Until WCPR says Street Soccer does not have to be insured, then Street Soccer cannot continue at the complex 

until insurance is obtained.  VSO could continue to provide insurance through MSA however there is currently 

no acceptable oversight plan and VSO has no way to ensure all players are registered thereby having 

appropriate insurance coverage. 

County has made complaints regarding lights left on and possible trespassing.   

It was decided that Street Soccer is separate and unique from VSO.  It will be taken off registration portion of 

webpage and removed from banner on website. 

VSO and Cannon registered youth can play on Sunday but will be renamed to something such as youth free 

play.    

 



Concession Stand  

Perry Boyd from TBeauxs won’t be doing concession stand during Rec games. They may return for 

tournaments. 

Wioletta Malej has expressed interest in running the concession stand and will have a proposal at next meeting. 

Concession Manager will research the Health Department’s “Serve Safe” online certification to serve nachos 

and hotdogs.  VSO currently cannot prepare food as there is no separate handwashing sink.   

Uniform Orde. 

Chelsea stated that we have 341 kits in inventory from last year.  Chelsea proposed ordering the following: 

  

YXS- 100 

YS-50 

YM-0 

YL- 50 

AS-0 

AM-36 

AXL- 0 

Total- 236 

Anne made motion to place order. Keith seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

It was also unclear at this time whether the price would remain the same at $26.  Matt will verify and place the 

order. 

Next meeting July 13- River Region 6:00, Classroom C 

Motion to adjourn made by Anne, seconded by Michael, all were in favor. 

Adjourn at 6:45 PM 


